
 

  

Gwladys Street CP & Nursery School     

 NEWSLETTER  16th December 2022 

Message from the Head Teacher 

It has been a lovely week in school with the children.  They have 
worked very hard to learn the songs for their Christmas performances 
and on Thursday we all sat down together and enjoyed our Christmas 
lunch. On Friday, we had to organise special parking arrangements for a 
sleigh as Father Christmas visited our school! He was very impressed 
with the children's behaviour and hard work.  Attendance has been 
very disappointing this week as on two days, attendance levels have 
been well below the National target of 97% or above.  Some classes 
have dipped below 90% on a number of occasions.  Next week we need 
to see a big improvement.  We have lots of exciting activities planned 
every day including our Christmas parties on Wednesday so make sure 
your child is in school and they don't miss out!  Have a very Merry 
Christmas and New Year and we look forward to seeing you all in 2023.   

Love and best wishes from Ms Booth and the Gwladys Street Team. 

Please click here to view  term dates for the  
school year. 
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School finishes for Christmas  

Wednesday 21st December at 3.30pm 

School reopens  

Wednesday 4th January at 8.30am for 

Nursery and 8.50 am 

for the rest of the school. 

https://gwladysstreet.org/about/term-dates/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Unless you have been asked 

by the class teacher, please 

leave your child's toys at 

home. 

 

                    Working Hearing Dog 

in Year 3 

 

                       We would like to intro-

duce you to our newest staff member, 

who will be joining us at Gwladys 

Street in the New Year.  

Watson is a three-year-old male Lab-

rador. He will be introduced to the 

children on 

Monday 19th 

December 2022, 

and start with 

us at Gwladys 

Street on  

Wednesday  

4th January.  



 

 

 

 Attendance Matters 

Whole School Target: 97% - This week’s Whole school attendance: 90% 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 
9:00am each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the 
school will result in a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not pos-
sible, medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %       Position  

Kenya   97.04%     

Australia   95.4%   

China   94.62% 

Morocco   94%    

Costa Rica  93%             5th 

Russia   92.7%    6th 

New Zealand  92.4%     7th 

Japan   90.2%       8th 

Chile   90%        9th 

Ladybirds  89%             10th 

Germany  87.5%                 11th 

India   85.2%     12th 

France   84.5%             13th 

Butterflies  82.4%              14th 

Caterpillars  76.1%      15th 

Congratulations to Class Australia and Class Kenya who are 

our Attendance winners this week. The children will all  

receive a Golden time activity.  

Well done! 

                      

to the 271 children who 

had 100% attendance 

this week. 

Classes with 100%  

attendance this week are 

Butterflies, Germany,  

Kenya, Morocco and Chile 

 

 

 



Star of the Week 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybirds           

France            

Germany           

Australia           

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Isabelle D 

Ivy-Rose A 

Dominik M 

Ellissa-Rose C 

Tyler M 

Jacob E 

Sophia H 

Alexandre G 

James G 

Jake K 

Inez GC 

Oliver J 

Harry S 

Lily-May C 

Jake B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our  

wonderful  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Your hard work and 

efforts have not gone                            

unnoticed. 



Liverpool City Council has been  

allocated funding by the  

Department of Education to  

provide holiday activities and 

healthy food for children.  

Click here to find out more 

https://merseyplay.com/haf-holiday-activities-and-food-fund/


Look at the wonderful week Year 6 have had. 

This week in sci-
ence, we have 
conducted an 
experiment to 
see how shad-

ows change due 
to the distance 
of light behind 
them. We have 

also being 
sculpting soap 

sculptures in the 
style of  

Ancient Greek 
masterpieces.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Family Support 

Our Calm Central 
team is here to offer 

you  
support about any  

concerns or issues. 

 

 

 

Worried about a child or  
young person? 

 

If a child or young person is at risk of harm, abuse or        
neglect please report it to : 

 

CARELINE 
Call 0151 233 3700 

 
 
 
 

MENU FOR WB 19th December 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY   
TO 

MONDAY 

Wholemeal Pizza 

Wedges Beans and  

Coleslaw 

 

Pesto Pasta 

 

Fresh fruit  

Mixed Yoghurts 

TUESDAY 
 

 

 

 

 

Spaghetti Bolognaise 

 

Vegetable Lasagne 

 

 

Chefs choice 

Fresh Fruit 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Chicken Nuggets 

Chips 

 

Vegan Nuggets 

 

Homemade Cupcakes 

Mixed Yoghurts 

Paddy C 

Ryan D 

Amelia D 

Hallie R 

Alexis H 

Liam Q 

Eva G 

Ava C 

Ryan I 



 

Fancy a chat or 

want to meet new 

friends? 

Join us every 

Wednesday from 

2.30pm in the  

Breakfast room 

for coffee, cake 

and a chat 

Christmas Eve  

6pm - 10.30pm. All Souls, Springwood Ave, L19  

- this will be an open event. Please bring big bags - we are expecting 
large volumes of surplus food that will need saving. We will be col-
lecting from over 50 stores all with different closing times. We will 
ask that you park considerately (not on the grass) and queue outside 
All Souls. Food will be arriving all night. You are welcome to queue up 

more than once. Please plan this in to your Christmas Eve  




